Liam Mcfadden

From: Jane Custance

Sent: 15 February 2023 14:19

To: Liam Mcfadden

Cc: Duncan Ayles

Subject: FW: Media Request - London City Airport

From: TIMMS, Stephen T

Sent: 15 February 2023 14:17

- S —
Cc:

Subject: FW: Media Request - London City Airport

Bjorn

Just in case there is any misunderstanding, this is my position.

Stephen

From: TIMMS, Stephen

Se

Subject: RE: Media Request - London City Airport

Thank you for your email.

| would be most grateful if you could let me know the source of your belief that | am supporting the expansion! It is
incorrect. | do support the presence of the airport in Newham, and | don’t object to some elements of the
expansion plan. | am, however, firmly opposed to the proposal to extend the Saturday operating hours from
lunchtime until 6 pm.

Yours sincerely,

Sir Stephen Timms MP
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